
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Supporter of Coal, 

 

Have you ever given any thought to what the Friends of Coal Ladies Auxiliary does for you?  A good 
business must possess a good reputation, involvement in the community and compassion for your 
neighbor. 

As ambassadors of the coal industry, the Friends of Coal Ladies Auxiliary provides Christmas gifts and 
food to the less fortunate and deployed military families; they teach “Coal in the Classroom” to 
hundreds of third graders; they provide both traditional and nontraditional scholarships to students; 
give to troubled youth; give to drug rehabilitation homes and battered women and help our Veterans. 
The list goes on and on.  

Currently we need your help with our Christmas “Giving Hearts” program.  The Ladies feed, clothe and 
provide toys for over 500 family members.  These needs grow every year and so does the cost. We 
realize Christmas is three months away, but our contribution base determines the number of people 
we can help.  Therefore, timely donations are essential to our planning. 

 Please help us by donating to the Friends of Coal Ladies Auxiliary.  We are a nonprofit organization and 
your donation is tax deductible. 

Merry Christmas and may God Bless you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Regina Fairchild, Chairman 

 

 

Friends of Coal Ladies is a 501-C-3 Nonprofit Organization- Tax Number: 27-3379290 
WE NEVER STOP! 


